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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
170th Street Pedestrian Bridge: Tree Removal
Greetings,

The City of Edmonton will be undergoing work in your area which involves the 170th Street
Pedestrian Bridge, located along 170th Street northwest between 90 Ave NW and 87th Ave
NW. We would like to inform you that the retaining wall pre-construction activities are
scheduled to begin in mid to late June with the removal of some trees and vegetation in
the project site. Tree removal will not affect the flow of traffic, and the temporary pathway
has been closed for the public's safety during this phase of construction. Pedestrian
detour maps can be found on edmonton.ca/170StreetPedBridge

Tree Removals

Tree removals will begin mid to late June 2022. Tree removals are necessary to facilitate
construction access required to complete the scope of work. Removals are being done in
compliance with the City of Edmonton Corporate Tree Management Policy.

We are working with the City of Edmonton Forestry department to ensure a restoration
and tree planting plan will be developed and implemented once the bridge is complete.

Project Update

The project is currently in its main construction phase and is anticipated to be complete
in fall 2022.

For further information, contact:

City of Edmonton
Malika Ali
Engineering Program Manager,
Transportation Infrastructure Delivery
Phone: 780-690-6055

EllisDon Construction Services Inc.
Brandon Martin
General Site Superintendent
Phone: 780-932-9906

https://www.edmonton.ca/sites/default/files/public-files/documents/PDF/Corporate-Tree-Management-Policy-C456C.pdf
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Figure 1 – East side of 170th Street - Red indicates where trees will be removed.


